
----- Original Message -----  
From: "Bill XXXXXX" <xxxxx@interhop.net> 
To: <ceusters@buffalo.edu> 
Cc: "Eugene XXXXXX" <xxxxx@ccf.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 2:50 PM 
Subject: The CHSS thanks you 
 
> Werner, 
> My apology if this is a repeat but I'm not sure my email thank-you was sent. 
> I do want to thank you for your participation in the CHSS ontology session. 
> Your input was terrific and your explanation of tracking event very 
> important for our clinical endeavours.  You created considerable momentum 
> among the group and it will be our challenge to move forward with what you, 
> Barry & Doug initiated.  I think you have given us the opportunity to expand 
> our understanding of congenital heart disease well beyond the day-to-day 
> clinical problems. 
>  
> I appreciate the contribution of your valuable time.  My sincere thanks 
> Bill 


